
Dear Maria Hernandez, 
I am a registered voter of the state of Oregon and I'm writing this email regarding 
HB3494A. 
 
I implore you to please hear my opinion regarding the declawing and devocalization of 
cats and dogs. 
Please know there are other solutions, more humane solutions, to solve the issue at 
hand.  
Scratching and clawing is a NATURAL behavior of cats - (Consider soft claw caps for 
kitty claws! Go to SoftPaws.com)  
When you remove their claws they start to bite more.  
Dogs bark, it's what they do. It's natural.  
 
I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB3494A. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Anderson 
14070 SE Hines Drive 
Clackamas, OR 97015 
 


